
 
 

Dear Applicant, 

Laureate Academy has an exciting opportunity to appoint an outstanding Vice Principal. We wish to appoint a truly exciting 

individual with a proven track record of impactful strategic leadership. The right candidate must have an ability to demonstrate 

school improvement and the resilience to deal with challenges of the role. We are looking for a leader who can support us in the 

next stage of our journey to becoming an Outstanding school.  Laureate Academy is an exciting place to work: our students are 

high-achieving and ambitious, committed and very well qualified. Therefore, the individual must share an ambition, that all of our 

students we serve deserve an excellent education.  

The Vice Principal will be a prominent, visible presence around the academy and will promote strong relationships with all 

stakeholders. Our Trust motto is ‘Libertas per cultum’ so to be successful, you will lead with confidence and conviction and will be 

passionate about the power of education to transform lives. You will demonstrate impeccable professionalism, unwavering 

determination, and relentless optimism. Able to lead by example and be a source of inspiration, you will support and guide 

colleagues whilst demonstrating a love for your subject to cultivate a similar passion in your students. Furthermore, you will have 

the highest expectations of every student in terms of achievement, character, and conduct. We are looking for an excellent leader 

who will be responsible for the strategic development of our culture of excellence across the academy. You will lead a large team 

comprising an Assistant Principal, Academic Year Teams, and Head of Department for a core subject area.  

There is no better time to join our academy as we look to continue to improve year on year. 

Please do contact Dawn Scott, HR & Office Manager on d.scott@laureate.futureacademies.org if you wish to have a confidential 

discussion prior to applying. 

I look forward to receiving your application and welcoming you to our amazing academy. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ruthie Jacobs 

Principal 

 

 

 

  
 


